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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 8:55 AM
To: 'madelyn morris'
Subject: RE: No to FPL Rate Hike

Good morning Ms. Morris,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: madelyn morris [mailto:mhhmorris@msn.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 8:53 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: No to FPL Rate Hike 
 
I am Madelyn Morris, an FPL customer, residing and receiving service at 5597 Cameo Dr. N, Boca Raton, Fl. 33433.  I am 
against the rate hike FPL is requesting under docket number 160021-E1, because none of those funds will go to service 
enhancements, disaster preparedness, or energy innovation.  These are the only reasons I believe that are acceptable 
for a public utility and monopoly to be allowed to raise rates.  Please DO NOT approve this rate hike!! 
 
Thank you, 
Madelyn Morris 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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